
I’m glad to hear that two members of the public and their solicitors are to be heard at the next 

committee meeting, to talk about Pleural Plaques and the law to protect our human rights against 

the insurance companies who are protected by the British government and the House of Lords we 

are the people who elect these people how dare they oppose we who are suffering from a toxic time 

bomb.   

I would be grateful if these letters be given and used at the next meeting and I would be grateful for 

an answer. 

Faithfully yours, 

Robert Friel 

P.s It’s not about money to me it’s a God given right that the government should protect my rights.  I 

live by the law so should the insurance companies. 

 

  


